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This groundbreaking is a celebration, but not just of the new School that will be the end result of our efforts. 
This is a celebration of our next step in this journey.  Up until today, we have been planning.  Now we step 
outside and truly begin. 

Yes, we are constructing a building but this is not just about the spaces that are built, it is not just about money 
and schedules. Through this process, we are setting our expectations for our future as a school community.  We 
must create an expectation of excellence in achievement through every act from this day forward.  We must 


